
 

       Where? 

Successful Communication 

– the Future of Europe 

  Romania, Newsletter 4 
           January 2017 

 

                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This has been up in 

our schools during 

the last two 

months: 

For Romania – take 

a look at pages 1-4 

For Italy – look for  

page 5 

For Poland – follow 

pages 6-7 

 

 

So, what’s up? 
 

Where?...  

In Romania, Poland and Italy, of 

course… 
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In romania 
 

Our Students, PARENTS AND TEACHERS took part in the CHARITY AND VOLUNTEERING 
ACTIVITIES...   

Be good, feel good! 
 

Our school team formed by enthusiastic students, teachers, parents and the Principal, has organised a 

challenging activity based on the main topic: “VOLUNTEERING HAS NO AGE”. The aforementioned 

activity took place on 21st December 2016 and more than 100 people were involved in. In what follows, you can 

find the impressions of our students, namely: Giurcă Ștefan Emilian, XB and Pîrlog Patricia Claudia, XID about 

this experience.                                                                                                                            (Elena-Olga Stroe) 

Being a volunteer in this 
challenging project was 
an unforgettable 
experience since I 

realised how short and 
precious our lives really 
are. We went to a nursing 
home from our town and 
decorated the Christmas 
tree together with the people from there, we offered them 
many cakes trying to make them remember what a Happy 
Christmas with your family means. 

Volunteering represents one 
of the greatest achievements 
that I could get during my 
High School years because 

it is useful for my self-
development and it provides 
a sense of duty. The 
volunteering activity I took part in this December was one 
that made me think that helping out those in need or putting 
a smile on someone’s face can make a real difference for 
people of all ages. Offering Christmas gifts to the olds from 
the asylum and seeing their lighted facial expressions as we 

decorated their Christmas tree made us happy, too. 

 
WE HAVE ALSO ORGANISED A MEETING BETWEEN Students, PARENTS AND TEACHERS FROM 
DIFFERENT SCHOOLS OF OUR TOWN, WHERE PEOPLE REDISCOVERED US... 
 

Successful dissemination 
 
   On the 16th of December 2016 our school hosted The Methodological Meeting between teachers (most of them 

projects coordinators), students and parents from different schools of our city, Brăila. During this meeting the participants 

found out information about Erasmus+ Strategic Partnerships, teachers, students and parents shared impressions, made 

new friends and exchanged good practices. The interactive activities inspired and motivated our students to continue their 

engagement in the Erasmus+ Strategic Partnerships. The opinions of two girls involved in this meeting are presented 

below.                                                                                                                                                               (Elena-Olga Stroe) 

       
   
    

Our project team disseminated information about our 

Erasmus+ Project “Successful Communication – The future 
of Europe”, this event that would not have occurred without 
the guidance of our projects coordinator and the principal of 
the school. We presented pictures and videos that we made 
during that week, 20th November - 26th November 2016, with 
our friends from Poland and Italy. Then we talked about 
what this experience represents to each of us and how it 
changed our prospects. Last but not least, I understood how 
important communication is in one’s life because to my 

mind, it is the true key of success. I personally encourage all 
my fellows to follow their heart and enjoy Erasmus+! 

(Diana Ioana Sterea, XA) 

I participated in The Methodological Meeting of projects 

coordinators of my town, where teachers and students from 
different schools spent a quality time all together. It was a 
great experience because one of the presentations was about 
the students from a Vocational High School of Braila that 
have learnt about teaching in kindergarten during their stay 
in a foreign country by being involved in their Erasmus+ 
project. This meeting made me think more seriously about 
my future career. I would like to become a teacher, to help 
the future generations to improve themselves and my six 

year old sister, too. After taking part in this activity, I think 
that communication is essential in teaching as well in life.  

    (Ana-Maria Buricea, XD) 






